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Autologous Breast Reconstruction after Mastectomy 
for Breast Cancer: A Systematic Review—Erratum
The article by Saldanha et al, published as e4181 in 
Plastic and Reconstructive Surgery Global Open on March 
14, 2022, was originally published with the wrong 
title, “Autologous Reconstruction after Mastectomy 
for Breast Cancer.” The correct title is “Autologous 
Breast Reconstruction after Mastectomy for Breast 
Cancer: A Systematic Review.”

This how now been corrected on the website.
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